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On 11th March 2017, The Great East Japan Earthquake occurred. 

We got the information that it had been lacked of transportation for relief supplies at affected 

areas, so we decided to donate a one-box car. 

Now, we entrusted the one-box car to FASiD - Foundation for Advanced Studies on 

International Development - for utilizing of transport relief supplies. 

 

 

 

↑30 March, carrying relief supplies.       ↑Messages from our employees        

 

 

We would like to express our heartfelt condolences to the victims and their families of the 

earthquake, and sincerely hope for the earliest recovery of the affected areas. 

 

We would like to keep supporting for our employees’ volunteer activities in the affected area 

of the disaster. 

 

 

 


